
From:                                         Sheena Concannon 
Sent:                                           09 November 2017 14:01
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     We need a greenway on the Athenry-Collooney line - submission to National

Planning Framework policy document - Ireland 2040 Our Plan
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I understand that you are accepting submissions regarding the draft National Planning Framework policy
document called Ireland 2040 Our Plan.
I live in Tuam and fervently support the greenway on the old railway line. 
A greenway on the closed railway from Athenry to Collooney will not only protect this publicly owned
route in perpetuity it will help fulfill National Policy objective number 6 and in particular national policy
objective 23 as detailed in National Planning Framework draft policy document. I am asking that the
Western Rail Trail becomes a named and specified project as part of the final National Planning
Framework policy document.
 
Regards,
 
Sheena Concannon
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